
	
	

	
	Working	on	the	Railway	
	
• 303	passengers	were	carried	during	September.	
	
• Work	continues	on	the	warrant	of	fitness	for	train	vehicles.		
	
• B10	is	having	its	safety	valves	and	injectors	adjusted.	
	
• The	guards	van’s	exterior	moldings	are	nearing	completion	before	its	repaint.	
	
• The	bogies	off	Alliance	Lorneville’s	DSC	have	been	dismantled.	Some	parts	are	
being	cleaned,	refinished	and	painted	here,	while	specialised	items	like	the	
traction	motors	and	wheels	will	be	sent	away	for	refurbishment	

		

	
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	Friday,	September	14th			
	
Our	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	the	
month	at	The	Brydone.	All	are	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!		
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Doug	Ireland	Award	
	
At	the	Society’s	recent	Annual	General	Meeting,	Ashok	Ormandy	was	the	
recipient	of	the	Doug	Ireland	Award,	which	is	presented	annually	to	a	member	
for	their	outstanding	contributions	to	the	club.	Congratulations	Ashok!	
	

	
	
Election	of	Officers	from	the	AGM:	
	
President:	Allan	Killick	
Vice	President:	Ken	McCallum	
Secretary:	Arthur	Mahan	
Treasurer:	John	Dustin	
Committee	Members:	Ashok	Ormandy,	Cooper	Rowsell,	Dave	Clark,	John	Paul,	
Luke	Paisley,	Alister	Paton,	Geoff	Ellis,	John	Paul,	Mathew	Harris	and	Dion	Voyce.	
	

	
	


